
 

 

Community Midwives of Toronto 
344 Bloor Street West, Suite 201   Toronto, ON   M5S 3A7 

 

Call for New Registrant 

Downtown Toronto Midwifery Practice 
Seeking New Registrant for 2019/2020 

 

Community Midwives of Toronto is seeking a New Registrant to 
join our downtown practice.  The successful candidate will be an 
enthusiastic and self-motivated individual. 
 
Our clinic is centrally located in the city, at Spadina and Bloor, and 
we serve a diverse community.  We have a full scope of privileges at 
St. Michael’s Hospital, and at the Toronto Birth Centre. 
 
Community Midwives of Toronto is a busy and diverse teaching 
practice of eight Registered Midwives.  

 
Position to commence July 1, 2019 

 
Interested candidates, please fax or email your resume  

to us by: 9 a.m. on Friday, February 22, 2019. 
Interviews will take place between  

February 27 and March 6, 2019 

Fax:  (416) 944-8013  
or  

email: communitymidwivestoronto@rogers.com 

 

Only those chosen for interviews will be contacted. 


